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Ellyn R. lleiss, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W.
Suite 506 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F0IA-79-480

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in regard to your letter dated November 5,1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of any
documents which contain an analysis of the application of the proposed
siting criteria to existing sites.

In response to your request, a copy of a memorandum to D. R. Muller from
R. W. Houston, Subject: "NUREG 625 RECOMMENDATION No. 2" is enclosed.
Included are 6 pages of computer printed lists of nuclear power plants
that do, and those that do not, meet the new siting criteria. (Total 8
pages). A copy is also being sent to the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),
1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC.

Please note that a copy of the transcript of the ACRS meeting you referred
to concerning the new siting criteria is on file in the PDR where it is
available for inspection and copying. This transcript is dated October 17,
1979 and is entitled "ACRS Meeting On Radiation Effects and Siting Criteria."

This completes action on your request.

' Sincerely,

Y.k
/ ohn C. Carr, Acting Directorf

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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